
From: Chad Miller
To: FS-comments-southern-cherokee-watauga
Subject: [External Email]Pond Mtn project
Date: Tuesday, February 7, 2023 7:48:05 PM

[External Email] 
If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.
Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

Please let’s work together the ruffed grouse and American woodcock society to cut these past
mature forests and make some habitat for these wintering woodcock and permanent habitat for
the ruffed grouse!!!! What’s good for the bird is good for all the animals we love to watch and
hunt!
Thank you 
Chad Miller 
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